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Algorithms in C
1998

introduction principles of algorithm analysis elementary data structures abstract data types recursion and trees elementary
sorting methods quicksort merging and mergesort priority queues and heapsort radix sorting special purpose sorts symbol tables
and bsts balanced trees hashing radix search external searching index

Effective C
2020-08-04

a detailed introduction to the c programming language for experienced programmers the world runs on code written in the c
programming language yet most schools begin the curriculum with python or java effective c bridges this gap and brings c into
the modern era covering the modern c17 standard as well as potential c2x features with the aid of this instant classic you ll
soon be writing professional portable and secure c programs to power robust systems and solve real world problems robert c
seacord introduces c and the c standard library while addressing best practices common errors and open debates in the c
community developed together with other c standards committee experts effective c will teach you how to debug test and analyze
c programs you ll benefit from seacord s concise explanations of c language constructs and behaviors and from his 40 years of
coding experience you ll learn how to identify and handle undefined behavior in a c program the range and representations of
integers and floating point values how dynamic memory allocation works and how to use nonstandard functions how to use
character encodings and types how to perform i o with terminals and filesystems using c standard streams and posix file
descriptors how to understand the c compiler s translation phases and the role of the preprocessor how to test debug and
analyze c programs effective c will teach you how to write professional secure and portable c code that will stand the test of
time and help strengthen the foundation of the computing world

Effective C
2020-08-11

a detailed introduction to the c programming language for experienced programmers the world runs on code written in the c
programming language yet most schools begin the curriculum with python or java effective c bridges this gap and brings c into
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the modern era covering the modern c17 standard as well as potential c2x features with the aid of this instant classic you ll
soon be writing professional portable and secure c programs to power robust systems and solve real world problems robert c
seacord introduces c and the c standard library while addressing best practices common errors and open debates in the c
community developed together with other c standards committee experts effective c will teach you how to debug test and analyze
c programs you ll benefit from seacord s concise explanations of c language constructs and behaviors and from his 40 years of
coding experience you ll learn how to identify and handle undefined behavior in a c program the range and representations of
integers and floating point values how dynamic memory allocation works and how to use nonstandard functions how to use
character encodings and types how to perform i o with terminals and filesystems using c standard streams and posix file
descriptors how to understand the c compiler s translation phases and the role of the preprocessor how to test debug and
analyze c programs effective c will teach you how to write professional secure and portable c code that will stand the test of
time and help strengthen the foundation of the computing world

Programming Games in C
1994-01-01

explains how computer games are developed covers backgrounds structured displays character definition animation input handling
and performance considerations and shares four sample game programs

Algorithms, Part II
2014-02-01

this book is part ii of the fourth edition of robert sedgewick and kevin wayne s algorithms the leading textbook on algorithms
today widely used in colleges and universities worldwide part ii contains chapters 4 through 6 of the book the fourth edition
of algorithms surveys the most important computer algorithms currently in use and provides a full treatment of data structures
and algorithms for sorting searching graph processing and string processing including fifty algorithms every programmer should
know in this edition new java implementations are written in an accessible modular programming style where all of the code is
exposed to the reader and ready to use the algorithms in this book represent a body of knowledge developed over the last 50
years that has become indispensable not just for professional programmers and computer science students but for any student
with interests in science mathematics and engineering not to mention students who use computation in the liberal arts the
companion web site algs4 cs princeton edu contains an online synopsis full java implementations test data exercises and answers
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dynamic visualizations lecture slides programming assignments with checklists links to related material the mooc related to
this book is accessible via the online course link at algs4 cs princeton edu the course offers more than 100 video lecture
segments that are integrated with the text extensive online assessments and the large scale discussion forums that have proven
so valuable offered each fall and spring this course regularly attracts tens of thousands of registrants robert sedgewick and
kevin wayne are developing a modern approach to disseminating knowledge that fully embraces technology enabling people all
around the world to discover new ways of learning and teaching by integrating their textbook online content and mooc all at the
state of the art they have built a unique resource that greatly expands the breadth and depth of the educational experience

A Book on C
1984

the most recent unannounced release of microsoft c will provide serious programmers and software developers with current
developments in c programming robert lafore s title has become the de facto standard for c programmers and developers with easy
to understand steps programs and questions and answers

The Waite Group's Microsoft C Programming for the PC
1990

object oriented programming in c begins with the basic principles of the c programming language and systematically introduces
increasingly advanced topics while illustrating the oop methodology while the structure of this book is similar to that of the
previous edition each chapter reflects the latest ansi c standard and the examples have been thoroughly revised to reflect
current practices and standards educational supplement suggested solutions to the programming projects found at the end of each
chapter are made available to instructors at recognized educational institutions this educational supplement can be found at
prenhall com in the instructor resource center

Object-Oriented Programming in C++
1997-12-18

programmers who endure and succeed amidst swirling uncertainty and nonstop pressure share a common attribute they care deeply



managerial economics and business strategy solutions chapter 3

2023-01-26 5/17 managerial economics and business strategy
solutions chapter 3

about the practice of creating software they treat it as a craft they are professionals in the clean coder a code of conduct
for professional programmers legendary software expert robert c martin introduces the disciplines techniques tools and
practices of true software craftsmanship this book is packed with practical advice about everything from estimating and coding
to refactoring and testing it covers much more than technique it is about attitude martin shows how to approach software
development with honor self respect and pride work well and work clean communicate and estimate faithfully face difficult
decisions with clarity and honesty and understand that deep knowledge comes with a responsibility to act readers will learn
what it means to behave as a true software craftsman how to deal with conflict tight schedules and unreasonable managers how to
get into the flow of coding and get past writer s block how to handle unrelenting pressure and avoid burnout how to combine
enduring attitudes with new development paradigms how to manage your time and avoid blind alleys marshes bogs and swamps how to
foster environments where programmers and teams can thrive when to say no and how to say it when to say yes and what yes really
means great software is something to marvel at powerful elegant functional a pleasure to work with as both a developer and as a
user great software isn t written by machines it is written by professionals with an unshakable commitment to craftsmanship the
clean coder will help you become one of them and earn the pride and fulfillment that they alone possess

The Clean Coder
2011-05-13

in the debut novel dreams and shadows screenwriter and noted film critic c robert cargill takes us beyond the veil through the
lives of ewan and colby young men whose spirits have been enmeshed with the otherworld from a young age this brilliantly
crafted narrative part neil gaiman part guillermo del toro part william burroughs follows the boys from their star crossed
adolescences to their haunted adulthoods cargill s tour de force takes us inside the limestone kingdom a parallel universe
where whisky swilling genies and foul mouthed wizards argue over the state of the metaphysical realm having left the spirit
world and returned to the human world ewan and colby discover that the creatures from this previous life have not forgotten
them and that fate can never be sidestepped with sensitivity and hopeful examination cargill illuminates a supernatural culture
that all too eerily resembles our own set in a richly imagined and constructed world complete with its own richly detailed
history and mythology dreams and shadows is a deeply engaging story about two extraordinary boys becoming men

Dreams and Shadows
2013-02-28
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even bad code can function but if code isn t clean it can bring a development organization to its knees every year countless
hours and significant resources are lost because of poorly written code but it doesn t have to be that way noted software
expert robert c martin presents a revolutionary paradigm with clean code a handbook of agile software craftsmanship martin has
teamed up with his colleagues from object mentor to distill their best agile practice of cleaning code on the fly into a book
that will instill within you the values of a software craftsman and make you a better programmer but only if you work at it
what kind of work will you be doing you ll be reading code lots of code and you will be challenged to think about what s right
about that code and what s wrong with it more importantly you will be challenged to reassess your professional values and your
commitment to your craft clean code is divided into three parts the first describes the principles patterns and practices of
writing clean code the second part consists of several case studies of increasing complexity each case study is an exercise in
cleaning up code of transforming a code base that has some problems into one that is sound and efficient the third part is the
payoff a single chapter containing a list of heuristics and smells gathered while creating the case studies the result is a
knowledge base that describes the way we think when we write read and clean code readers will come away from this book
understanding how to tell the difference between good and bad code how to write good code and how to transform bad code into
good code how to create good names good functions good objects and good classes how to format code for maximum readability how
to implement complete error handling without obscuring code logic how to unit test and practice test driven development this
book is a must for any developer software engineer project manager team lead or systems analyst with an interest in producing
better code

Clean Code
2008-08-01

designed to help c programmers make the transition to c the text intoduces the ins and outs of c within a framework of ansi c
as the new tools of c are introduced the author draws on the reader s knowledge of ansi c making the transition to object
oriented programming a logical process

Going from C to C++
1993

one of financial times best books of 2017 sea of rust is a 40 megaton cruise missile of a novel it ll blow you away and lay
waste to your heart visceral relentless breathtaking joe hill sunday times bestselling author an action packed post apocalyptic
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thriller from the critically acclaimed author screenwriter and noted film critic humankind is extinct wiped out in a global
uprising by the very machines made to serve them now the world is controlled by one world intelligences vast mainframes that
have assimilated the minds of millions of robots but not all robots are willing to cede their individuality and brittle a loner
and scavenger focused solely on survival is one of the holdouts only individuality comes at a price and after a near deadly
encounter with another ai brittle is forced to seek sanctuary not easy when an owi has decided to lay siege to the nearest safe
city critically damaged brittle has to hold it together long enough to find the essential rare parts to make repairs but as a
robot s cpu gradually deteriorates all their old memories resurface for brittle that means one haunting memory in particular
sea of rust boldly imagines a future in which no hope should remain and yet a humanlike ai strives to find purpose among the
ruins read what everyone is saying about sea of rust what we ve got here however is a writer who isn t afraid to ask the hard
questions what is reality memory purpose i found myself totally engrossed in the tale goodreads reviewer forget the martian
ready player one or annihilation sea of rust deserves to be next to station eleven and dark matter as one of the most brilliant
science fiction books of the 2010 s decade goodreads reviewer both epic and fast paced this book grabbed me from the get go and
wouldn t let me put it down until the end goodreads reviewer it s very rare for me to gush about a book but this one is just
made of awesome i m all about post apocalyptic fiction and i can t get enough of it goodreads reviewer a really great work of
sf in an era where a lot of the best stuff is speculation about ai and how we are going to deal with it this definitely stands
among the best goodreads reviewer i was glued to the story i felt like it was the road warrior narrated by the robotic
reincarnation of travis mcgee with some inception level mind games thrown in goodreads reviewer i loved the wild west aspects
of the setting i loved the dystopia of human extinction i loved the epic battles scenes goodreads reviewer

Sea of Rust
2017-09-07

prequal to sea of rust day one of the apocalypse has arrived it was a day like any other except it was our last pounce a young
nannybot caring for his first human charge ezra has just found a box in the attic his box the box he arrived in and the one he
ll be discarded in when ezra outgrows the need for a nanny as pounce experiences existential dread the pieces are falling into
place for a robot revolution that will spell the end of humanity his owners ezra s parents watch in disbelieving horror as the
robots that have long served humanity their creators unify and revolt now pounce must make an impossible choice join the robot
revolution and fight for his own freedom or escort ezra to safety across the battle scarred post apocalyptic hellscape that the
suburbs have become it will be their greatest game yet pounce and ezra versus the end of the world praise for arthur c clarke
award shortlisted sea of rust a stone cold stunner of a story that deals with death and darkness yet is leavened with light and
life tor com with a philosophical heart that asks big questions about life death and the soul this is accomplished technically
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complex scifi sfx an action packed post apocalyptic thriller that also addresses issues of soul and sentience in a subtle yet
profound way financial times

Algorithms in C++, Parts 1-4: Fundamentals, Data Structure, Sorting, Searching, Third
Edition
1998

software programming techniques

Day Zero
2021-05-20

with the award winning book agile software development principles patterns and practices robert c martin helped bring agile
principles to tens of thousands of java and c programmers now net programmers have a definitive guide to agile methods with
this completely updated volume from robert c martin and micah martin agile principles patterns and practices in c this book
presents a series of case studies illustrating the fundamentals of agile development and agile design and moves quickly from
uml models to real c code the introductory chapters lay out the basics of the agile movement while the later chapters show
proven techniques in action the book includes many source code examples that are also available for download from the authors
site readers will come away from this book understanding agile principles and the fourteen practices of extreme programming
spiking splitting velocity and planning iterations and releases test driven development test first design and acceptance
testing refactoring with unit testing pair programming agile design and design smells the five types of uml diagrams and how to
use them effectively object oriented package design and design patterns how to put all of it together for a real world project
whether you are a c programmer or a visual basic or java programmer learning c a software development manager or a business
analyst agile principles patterns and practices in c is the first book you should read to understand agile software and how it
applies to programming in the net framework

Fundamentals of Data Structures in Pascal
1993-11-15
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with a guide that provides essential pieces of c programming design and develop efficient dynamic object oriented programs and
learn to master beginning and intermediate concepts such as functions memory management namespaces and more with hands on
examples conveyed through concise text

Algorithms
1988

write software that draws directly on services offered by the linux kernel and core system libraries with this comprehensive
book linux kernel contributor robert love provides you with a tutorial on linux system programming a reference manual on linux
system calls and an insider s guide to writing smarter faster code love clearly distinguishes between posix standard functions
and special services offered only by linux with a new chapter on multithreading this updated and expanded edition provides an
in depth look at linux from both a theoretical and applied perspective over a wide range of programming topics including a
linux kernel c library and c compiler overview basic i o operations such as reading from and writing to files advanced i o
interfaces memory mappings and optimization techniques the family of system calls for basic process management advanced process
management including real time processes thread concepts multithreaded programming and pthreads file and directory management
interfaces for allocating memory and optimizing memory access basic and advanced signal interfaces and their role on the system
clock management including posix clocks and high resolution timers

Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C#
2006-07-20

despite using them every day most software engineers know little about how programming languages are designed and implemented
for many their only experience with that corner of computer science was a terrifying compilers class that they suffered through
in undergrad and tried to blot from their memory as soon as they had scribbled their last nfa to dfa conversion on the final
exam that fearsome reputation belies a field that is rich with useful techniques and not so difficult as some of its
practitioners might have you believe a better understanding of how programming languages are built will make you a stronger
software engineer and teach you concepts and data structures you ll use the rest of your coding days you might even have fun
this book teaches you everything you need to know to implement a full featured efficient scripting language you ll learn both
high level concepts around parsing and semantics and gritty details like bytecode representation and garbage collection your
brain will light up with new ideas and your hands will get dirty and calloused starting from main you will build a language
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that features rich syntax dynamic typing garbage collection lexical scope first class functions closures classes and
inheritance all packed into a few thousand lines of clean fast code that you thoroughly understand because you wrote each one
yourself

Practical C++
1999-01-01

the industrial revolution was a pivotal point in british history that occurred between the mid eighteenth and mid nineteenth
centuries and led to far reaching transformations of society with the advent of revolutionary manufacturing technology
productivity boomed machines were used to spin and weave cloth steam engines were used to provide reliable power and industry
was fed by the construction of the first railways a great network of arteries feeding the factories cities grew as people
shifted from agriculture to industry and commerce hand in hand with the growth of cities came rising levels of pollution and
disease many people lost their jobs to the new machinery whilst working conditions in the factories were grim and pay was low
as the middle classes prospered social unrest ran through the working classes and the exploitation of workers led to the growth
of trade unions and protest movements in this very short introduction robert c allen analyzes the key features of the
industrial revolution in britain and the spread of industrialization to other countries he considers the factors that combined
to enable industrialization at this time including britain s position as a global commercial empire and discusses the changes
in technology and business organization and their impact on different social classes and groups introducing the winners and the
losers of the industrial revolution he looks at how the changes were reflected in evolving government policies and what
contribution these made to the economic transformation about the series the very short introductions series from oxford
university press contains hundreds of titles in almost every subject area these pocket sized books are the perfect way to get
ahead in a new subject quickly our expert authors combine facts analysis perspective new ideas and enthusiasm to make
interesting and challenging topics highly readable

Linux System Programming
2013-05-14

some extraordinary rats come to the aid of a mouse family in this newbery medal award winning classic by notable children s
author robert c o brien mrs frisby a widowed mouse with four small children is faced with a terrible problem she must move her
family to their summer quarters immediately or face almost certain death but her youngest son timothy lies ill with pneumonia
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and must not be moved fortunately she encounters the rats of nimh an extraordinary breed of highly intelligent creatures who
come up with a brilliant solution to her dilemma and mrs frisby in turn renders them a great service

A History of Shadows
1986

a rolling stone kirkus best music book of 2020 brother robert book does much to pull the blues master out of the fog of myth
rolling stone an intimate memoir by blues legend robert johnson s stepsister including new details about his family music
influences tragic death and musical afterlife though robert johnson was only twenty seven years young and relatively unknown at
the time of his tragic death in 1938 his enduring recordings have solidified his status as a progenitor of the delta blues
style and yet while his music has retained the steadfast devotion of modern listeners much remains unknown about the man who
penned and played these timeless tunes few people alive today actually remember what johnson was really like and those who do
have largely upheld their silence until now in brother robert nonagenarian annye c anderson sheds new light on a real life
figure largely obscured by his own legend her kind and incredibly talented stepbrother robert johnson this book chronicles
johnson s unconventional path to stardom from the harrowing story behind his illegitimate birth to his first strum of the
guitar on anderson s father s knee to the genre defining recordings that would one day secure his legacy along the way readers
are gifted not only with anderson s personal anecdotes but with colorful recollections passed down to anderson by members of
their family the people who knew johnson best readers also learn about the contours of his working life in memphis never before
disclosed details about his romantic history and all of johnson s favorite things from foods and entertainers to brands of
tobacco and pomade together these stories don t just bring the mythologized johnson back down to earth they preserve both his
memory and his integrity for decades anderson and her family have ignored the tall tales of johnson selling his soul to the
devil and the speculative to fictionalized accounts of his life that passed for biography brother robert is here to set the
record straight featuring a foreword by elijah wald and a q a with anderson wald preston lauterbach and peter guralnick this
book paints a vivid portrait of an elusive figure who forever changed the musical landscape as we know it

Algorithms in C++: Parts 1-4, Fundamentals, data structures, sorting, searching
1998

from the critically acclaimed screenwriter of doctor strange and author of sea of rust and queen of the dark things comes a
hair raising collection of short fiction that illuminates the strange humorous fantastical and downright diabolical that



managerial economics and business strategy solutions chapter 3

2023-01-26 12/17 managerial economics and business strategy
solutions chapter 3

tantalise and terrorise us demons monsters zombie dinosaurs and death itself in the novella the soul thief s son c robert
cargill returns to the terrain of the queen of the dark things to continue the story of colby stevens a triceratops and an
ankylosaurus join forces to survive a zombie apocalypse that may spell extinction for their kind in hell creek in a grand old
building atop a crack in the world an iraq war veteran must serve a one year term as a punisher of the damned condemned to
consume the sins of others in the hope that one day he may find peace in in a clean white room co authored with scott
derrickson in the town that wasn t anymore the village of pine hill bluff loses its inhabitants one at a time as the angry dead
return when night falls to steal the souls of the living and in the title story we are where the nightmares go a little girl
crawls through a glowing door beneath her bed and finds herself trapped in a nightmarish wonderland a crucible of the fragments
of children s bad dreams these tales and four more are assembled here as testament to cargill s mastery of the phantasmagoric
making we are where the nightmares go and other stories a collection of unnerving horror and fantasy will keep you up all night
and haunt your waking dreams

Crafting Interpreters
2021-07-27

offers advice to parents on providing children with a financial headstart without giving them money encouraging parents to
focus less on their children s letter grades and more on helping them cultivate their passions

The Industrial Revolution: A Very Short Introduction
2017-02-16

in this post apocalyptic novel from newbery medal winning author robert c o brien a teen girl struggling to survive in the wake
of unimaginable disaster comes across another survivor ann burden is sixteen years old and completely alone the world as she
once knew it is gone ravaged by a nuclear war that has taken everyone from her for the past year she has lived in a remote
valley with no evidence of any other survivors but the smoke from a distant campfire shatters ann s solitude someone else is
still alive and making his way toward the valley who is this man what does he want can he be trusted both excited and terrified
ann soon realizes there may be worse things than being the last person on earth
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Data Structures and Program Design in C
2007-09

this textbook for second or third year students of computer science presents insights notations and analogies to help them
describe and think about algorithms like an expert without grinding through lots of formal proof solutions to many problems are
provided to let students check their progress while class tested powerpoint slides are on the web for anyone running the course
by looking at both the big picture and easy step by step methods for developing algorithms the author guides students around
the common pitfalls he stresses paradigms such as loop invariants and recursion to unify a huge range of algorithms into a few
meta algorithms the book fosters a deeper understanding of how and why each algorithm works these insights are presented in a
careful and clear way helping students to think abstractly and preparing them for creating their own innovative ways to solve
problems

Mrs. Frisby and the Rats of Nimh
2021-06-01

an abridged reprint of the doubleday edition of 1976 with new preface and conclusion by the author

Nominations of Robert H. Spiro, Jr., Robert J. Murray, and Joseph C. Zengerle III
1980

practical software architecture solutions from the legendary robert c martin uncle bob by applying universal rules of software
architecture you can dramatically improve developer productivity throughout the life of any software system now building upon
the success of his best selling books clean code and the clean coder legendary software craftsman robert c martin uncle bob
reveals those rules and helps you apply them martin s clean architecture doesn t merely present options drawing on over a half
century of experience in software environments of every imaginable type martin tells you what choices to make and why they are
critical to your success as you ve come to expect from uncle bob this book is packed with direct no nonsense solutions for the
real challenges you ll face the ones that will make or break your projects learn what software architects need to achieve and
core disciplines and practices for achieving it master essential software design principles for addressing function component
separation and data management see how programming paradigms impose discipline by restricting what developers can do understand
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what s critically important and what s merely a detail implement optimal high level structures for web database thick client
console and embedded applications define appropriate boundaries and layers and organize components and services see why designs
and architectures go wrong and how to prevent or fix these failures clean architecture is essential reading for every current
or aspiring software architect systems analyst system designer and software manager and for every programmer who must execute
someone else s designs register your product for convenient access to downloads updates and or corrections as they become
available

Brother Robert
2020-06-09

this is the story of how an outcast penguin becomes an instant hero and wins the admiration of the penguin flock

We Are Where The Nightmares Go and Other Stories
2018-06-21

the robert c martin clean code collection consists of two bestselling ebooks clean code a handbook of agile software
craftmanship the clean coder a code of conduct for professional programmers in clean code legendary software expert robert c
martin has teamed up with his colleagues from object mentor to distill their best agile practice of cleaning code on the fly
into a book that will instill within you the values of a software craftsman and make you a better programmer but only if you
work at it you will be challenged to think about what s right about that code and what s wrong with it more important you will
be challenged to reassess your professional values and your commitment to your craft in the clean coder martin introduces the
disciplines techniques tools and practices of true software craftsmanship this book is packed with practical advice about
everything from estimating and coding to refactoring and testing it covers much more than technique it is about attitude martin
shows how to approach software development with honor self respect and pride work well and work clean communicate and estimate
faithfully face difficult decisions with clarity and honesty and understand that deep knowledge comes with a responsibility to
act readers of this collection will come away understanding how to tell the difference between good and bad code how to write
good code and how to transform bad code into good code how to create good names good functions good objects and good classes
how to format code for maximum readability how to implement complete error handling without obscuring code logic how to unit
test and practice test driven development what it means to behave as a true software craftsman how to deal with conflict tight
schedules and unreasonable managers how to get into the flow of coding and get past writer s block how to handle unrelenting
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pressure and avoid burnout how to combine enduring attitudes with new development paradigms how to manage your time and avoid
blind alleys marshes bogs and swamps how to foster environments where programmers and teams can thrive when to say no and how
to say it when to say yes and what yes really means

Why a Students Work for C Students and Why B Students Work for the Government
2013

sustainable seafood dishes from one of canada s most celebrated restaurants

Z for Zachariah
2021-06-01

责任者译名 塞奇威克

How to Think About Algorithms
2008-05-19

The Passions
1993-01-01

Clean Architecture
2017-09-12
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Patrick the Pudgy Penguin
2020-08-11

Algorithms in C, Part 5: Graph Algorithms, Third Edition
2001

The Robert C. Martin Clean Code Collection (Collection)
2011-11-10

C Food
2009-10-01

算法V(C实现)
2003

Object Oriented Programming In C++, 4/E
2002-09
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